
Dates   

7th June—Year 6 trip to Harry Potter 

Studios 

7th June—Year 3,4,5 trip to The Hawk 

and Owl Trust 

8th June— Transition day for APHS 

9th June—In school tennis Tournament 

(Year 3,4,5,6) 

14th June—Lewis Buxton in for Jet poetry 

workshop 

20th June—Transition day for APHS 

23rd June—Sports Day (1.00—3.15) 

28th June—Quartz Class to Norwich 

Castle (Ancient Egypt) 

29th June—Quartz Class to Norfolk Show 

28th, 29th,30th June—APHS Transition  

30th June— Drama Workshop—Quartz 

and Jet 

3rd July—Amber to The Opera (morning) 

3rd July—Move up afternoon (children in 

their new  classes) 

4th July—Archery Workshop for Year 2 –6 

4th July— STEAM finals at Greshams 

5th July— Parent's Morning Meet 

7th July—Poetry Slam in Norwich 

10th July—Move up afternoon and new 

Reception parent meeting at 4.00 

10th, 11th, 12th July—Fakenham 

Transition 

13th July—Coral and Amber to Wetlands 

17th July—Annual reports out to parents 

20th July—Whole school beach trip  

21st July—Last day of term, Leavers 

Assembly followed by a fete on the field 

with games and refreshments (2.30) 
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What are we Learning? 
 

Please look at the notice boards (Padlets) on the class pages of 
the website.  

These are updated regularly with lots of photos, videos and 
information about what the children have been learning in class. 

http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/learning/classes/ 

Morning Meet 

On Wednesday 5th July, parents and 

carers are invited to have a cup of tea 

or coffee in the hall at drop off time (8.30—9.30). 

This will be an opportunity to meet with other 

parents. Mrs. Kossowicz will host this event and 

will be there to talk about any ideas you might 

have for school development. 

Coming Soon! 

We are working on a cashless 

system. Please look out for 

emails, and register your 

account when you receive the 

details. 

Thank you to 

everyone who 

supported the cake 

sale! With the money 

raised the Friends will be able to 

support us in paying for some of 

the transport for future trips. 

Safe morning drop off 

It isn't safe for children to be waiting 

on the pavement unsupervised. 

Please ensure that children are 

supervised until 8.30 when they can 

come into school.  

After school Clubs 

http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/after
-school-clubs/ 
 
MONDAY—Art and Craft Club for Amber, 
Quartz and Jet (Monday) 
TUESDAY—Nurture through Nature Club for 
Coral and Amber  
WEDNESDAY—Lego Club for Coral, Amber, 
Quartz and Jet  
THURSDAY—Pilates Club for Quartz and Jet 
THURSDAY—Outdoor Games Club, Coral and 
Amber  
FRIDAY—Active Education Dodgeball 
Club for Quartz and Jet  
FRIDAY—Dodgeball Club for Amber (Miss 
Belton) 

Learning at Langham 

You will be receiving the Learning 

Leaflets this week outlining what 

your children will be studying this 

half term. 

Amber’s topic is Travel and 

Transport. Quartz are learning 

about Ancient Egypt and Jet are 

studying The Ancient Greeks. 

Coral Class have a focus book 

every two weeks starting with  

‘The Tiger who came to Tea.’ 
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Attendance 

It is vital that, when your child is well they  make every school minute count.  Please 

can you  ensure that your child is in school and on time everyday.  

They should arrive between 8.30 and 8.45 in the morning. 

Government departments track school attendance figures. It is considered that 

attendance of 90% or below is persistent absence which will be closely monitored by 

school staff.   

Langham Village School have a whole school attendance target which is 95%. 

 If your child is unwell and you are unsure whether to send them to school, 

contact the office.  

 Avoid taking any holidays during term times (Fixed Penalties apply) 

 Keep up to date with what % attendance your child has so that you know if they 

are at risk of persistent absence. Office staff can provide this for you and it will 

be reported to you at the end of the year. 

 Speak to school staff with any concerns. 

Talk to your child about the importance of them being in school and let them know 

how important you feel it is. 

The procedures for fixed penalty notices are outlined here: 

http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/category/news/letters-home/  

Thank you for your support. 

Langham Village School Newsletter  

June 2023 

To contact school please email office@langham.norfolk.sch.uk or phone 01328 830377 

For information and school polices check our website:   http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/#welcome 

The Eco Council  

The Eco Council have been involved in litter picks both 

on the school site and in Langham. They completed an 

amazing beach clean at Holkham with ‘Surfers Against 

Sewage.’ The Council are in charge of ensuring that 

we are recycling all our rubbish correctly and they are 

making sure that we reduce our single use plastic in school. We are working towards a 

plastic free schools status. They are about to write our ‘Eco Code.’ We have had one 

trip to the Wetlands area in Langham where we learnt about the journey of our water. 

Coral and Amber Class are going next month. We also have an environmental trip to  

Sculthorpe Moor Nature Reserve which is run by the national charity, Hawk and Owl Trust, founded to conserve 

and protect wild birds of prey. Eco Council would like to raise some money for bird boxes containing cameras 

and other wildlife resources, this is their next exciting project.  

SUMMER CLUBS 

During the summer we are offering 
some summer clubs. 

Art and Craft Club will be from 
9.00—3.00 on  the 24th, 31st July and 
7th August. 

 

Summer Club will be from 9.00—3.00 
on the 15th, 16th and 17th August. 

 

Letters are available here: 

http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/
category/news/letters-home/  

 

Please ask for paper copies if you need 
them. You will need to sign up before 

the 5th July so we know numbers. 

Thank you 
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